
The Report of the 1968 Slooper Society 

The annual meeting of the Slooper Society of America was held at 2:30 1_.m. 
October 6, 1968 at Milton Foie School. 

The meeting was called to order by President Ona Fruland. 

The Fledge of Allegiance was recited by all led by Mrs. Erma Johnston. 

Rev. Peterson of Stavanger read some scriptures and offered a prayer. 

The Secretary's Report was read by Louceille Wise and approved. 

The Treasurer's Report was read by Mr. Basil Lawyer and approved. 

The Grieg Singers of Chicago, dressed in very colorful costumes, sang 
several numbers. Some of the songs were sung in Norwegian. 

Mr. Frances Welch, Field Representative of Illinois Sesquicentennial 
was our guest speaker. He talked of how Illinois become a state and its 

150 year history. 

Miss Erma Fruland gave a report on the Slooper pins and asked about 

ordering more and sending letters to some cf the Sloopers that have not 

been contacted. Mrs. Rachael Southcombe then made a motion to contact 

some of the members. Seconded by Mr. Hart Rosdail. 

The nominating committee submitted the following to hold offices for a 

two year period. 

Luther Nelson - Treasurer 
Louceille Wise - Secretary 

They were elected. 

A collection was taken by Mr. basil Lawyer and $43.00 was received. 

Mrs. Ona Fruland adjourned the meeting and the lunch was served by the 

Norway Lutheran Ladies Aid. 

Secretary 
Louceille Wise 


